
From: Yura, Jane
Sent: 7/7/2010 11:06:24 AM
To: 'robert.pocta@cpuc.ca.gov' (robert.pocta@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Just checking

Mark thx- while you were gone the ALJ set 6/16 as the last day of hearings. Do you think we should schedule 
some time for the following week so we can help move this along? Any ideas you have would be appreciated. It 
will probably be me and Amrit from PGE, until Patrick and Bruce are free (though i'm hopeful that we can reach 
an agreement and they can join us).

I've been sitting in the hearings on and off- gives me a true appreciation for the process.

Thx
Jane

Ps you are probably still in a good mood since you've just got back!

---- Original Message-----
From: Pocta, Robert M. <robert.pocta@cpuc.ca.gov> 
To: Yura, Jane
Sent: Wed Jul 07 10:46:34 2010 
Subject: RE: Just checking

Hi Jane -1 don't think that we will be able to get anything back to 
PG&E until after the hearings. The parties are so immersed in the 
hearings that there isn't really any time to pull everyone together in 
order to prepare a response. I am hopeful that once hearings conclude 
that we will be able to meet with TURN and Aglet and formulate a 
counter-offer.

---- Original Message-----
From: Yura, Jane [mailtoJKYI @PGE.€OM] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 07,2010 10:30 AM 
To: Pocta, Robert M.
Subject: Just checking

Welcome back Mark - any word about when we'll get a response to our 
settlement offer? Just planning for some scheduling issues on our side.

Thx
Jane

SB GT&S 0025482

mailto:robert.pocta@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:robert.pocta@cpuc.ca.gov

